
 

      

     St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School 
     Weekly Bulletin 

                             Email: office@stpetershinckley.net  Website: www.stpetershinckley.net  

Twitter:@stpetershinck 

St John’s Church Hinckley are hosting a 

performance of Rapunzel on Thursday 9th 

December at 7pm. Tickets £8 Adult & £4 

Child. Visit www.stjohnshinckley.org  

 

 

11th November 2021 

This week’s statement to live by: “I know how to look after myself”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week is Anti-Bullying week.  We will be 

having an ‘odd socks’ day on Monday (8th 

November) to raise awareness. Wear your 

brightly coloured odd socks! 

We are having a non-uniform day next 

Thursday 18th November for World Youth 

Funday.  Please donate £1 via school money 

to come in non-uniform. Thank you.  

Year 6 - Young Voices tickets and t-shirts 

are available to order via school money until 

next Friday.  If you haven’t already done so, 

please place your order to avoid 

disappointment.  Thank you.  

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 8th November - Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying 

Thursday 11th November - FS Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 18th November - Non-uniform day for World Youth Fund 

Friday 19th November - Teacher Training Day - School Closed 

Thursday 9th December - Infants’ Nativity to parents in Church 2pm 

 

Don’t forget that school is closed next 

Friday 19th November for a Teacher 

training day.  Please also note that the last 

day of school before we break for 

Christmas is Tuesday 21st December.   

Last week’s  House Cup 

winner St . Francis 

 

A reminder that the deadline for applying 

for a Primary School place for next year is 

15th January 2022.  

www.leicestershire.gov.uk/school-

admissions 

Our Christmas Lunch will be on Tuesday 7th 

December.  There will be no alternative 

menu that day.  Please order via school 

money if your child would like to join in 

(menu attached).  
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 Coronavirus 

 

Please be vigilant and if your child has symptoms (high temperature, 

new or persistent cough, loss or change to smell or taste) do not 

send them into school and arrange a PCR test.  Do not send into 

school until your negative result has been received.  Lateral flow 

tests are for asymptomatic testing only.  If a lateral flow test is 

positive, this must be followed up with a PCR test.  

If you are in any doubt please contact the school office for further 

guidance, do not message the class teacher.    

If there are specific issues in your child’s Year group, you will be 

notified accordingly.  

Thank you for your co-operation in helping to control the spread of 

Covid.  

 

Last week’s Star of the Week Awards  

Year 6 - Chanelle for always working hard and persevering. 

Year 5 - Thea for always contributing to class discussions, showing great confidence. 

Year 4 – Rory for increased confidence in our school swimming lessons. 

Year 3 – Hayden for improved concentration and presentation of her work. 

Year 2 – Ben for perseverance with his presentation. 

Year 1 – Max for concentration in his work with Mrs Reid.  


